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Picton High School Redevelopment 
Works notification       1 July 2020  

Wonga Road re-surfacing works – Tuesday, 7 July 2020 

Dear neighbour 

We are redeveloping Picton High School to provide the latest education facilities to serve growing student and 
community needs. 

Thank you for your patience over the past months during construction of the Wonga Road roundabout. The works 
to install the roundabout are nearing completion and the final step is to re-surface the end of Wonga Road. These 
works will occur between 7am and 6pm on Tuesday 7 July 2020.  

To complete this re-surfacing work there will be limited access at the end of Wonga Road for the day. Impacted 
businesses will be individually contacted to discuss access changes. Emergency access to impacted properties can 
be facilitated as required. Access to the end of Wonga Road will return to normal from Wednesday 8 July. 

Traffic and pedestrian management measures will be in place during the works and traffic controllers will ensure 
safe pedestrian access. Pedestrians are advised to follow all directions provided by traffic controllers and signage 
when accessing the temporary school from Wonga Road and surrounding businesses.  

The new roundabout will provide bus and vehicle access to the temporary school while construction works take 
place on the Argyle Street bus area. 

Keeping you updated 

We thank you for your cooperation during this important work. We will continue to provide updates to the school 
and local community. We welcome any enquiries regarding the project upgrade work at Picton High School.   

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
New South Wales. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students 
and supports growth in the local economy.  

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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